
The winter season for the 6.0 mixed doubles team came to a close as
they lost there last match 1-2. They played hard all season but came up
short as they came in second. Thanks to Robin Gale for putting together
teams and for being the captain. 

The spring season is underway and these are last weeks results 
Monday the 3.5 men CTA won 2-1
The 3.5 Bonita ladies lost 1-2
The 2.5 Bonero men lost 0-3
The 3.0 Bonero ladies tied 2-2

Tuesday the 3.0 Bonita men lost 1-2

Wednesday 3.0 Cta ladies won 3-0

Thursday the 3.0CTA men lost 1-2

Friday 2.5 Bonita men won 3-0

This week matches 
Tuesday 6.5 USTA ladies at 11
3.0 CTA men at 1
Thursday the 3.0 CTA men at 10
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The club doubles championships are still going on so check the bulletin
board for times. 

Congrats to Leo Peloquin and John Yates as they defeated Tim Keller
and Bill Heffernan in the finals of the 5.0 division. It was a tightly
contested match that ended in a 11-9 tiebreaker and the spectators saw
marvelous tennis.

Congrats to Cappy Johnson-Jane Mills for winning the club 7.0 club
championship over Lori Tunstall-Tris Ryan. A great match that saw
excellent tennis on both sides of the court 



Please note that the ball machine is now fully operational as the new
remote came in.

Be sure to put April 6 on your calendar for the tennis banquet. It will
include awards, dinner and dance 

This Friday at 11am is the open clinic for all levels. Contact me (Mike
Barnes) to sign up!

Tip of the Week: 
On Tuesday April 1 at 11am I will be doing a clinic that will feature the
stroke of the week. The first one will feature the serve and the clinic is
limited to the first Six and the cost is pro-rated. Text me or email to
register.

See you on the courts, Mike Barnes (Seasonal Tennis Pro)! 


